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members of the committee view these reforms with an open mind considering that for a lot of people this is 
understandably an emotive issue however these reforms are necessary to improve community and firefighter 
safety as well as creating a modern firefighting delivery model that will serve Victorians well into the 
future. 
 
Kind regards, 
Colin Breguet. 
MFB Senior Leading Firefighter. 
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